NSW Health



Ref: Q24/251-20

Dr Joe McGirr MP Chair Select Committee on Remote, Rural and Regional Health NSW Parliament House Macquarie Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

c/o: remoteruralregionalhealth@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Correction to evidence - 3 June 2024 Hearing

Dear Dr McGirr

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before the 3 June 2024 hearing of the Select Committee's inquiry into the implementation of Portfolio Committee No. 2 recommendations relating to the delivery of specific health services and specialist care in remote, rural and regional NSW.

I wish to advise of a correction to the evidence that I provided at the hearing.

In relation to the location of the Bulgarr Ngaru Medical Aboriginal Corporation, I stated that this was in 'Casino, Lismore' (refer to page 36 of the transcript).

This is incorrect, and the correct location is Grafton, NSW.

I would appreciate if this correction could be noted by the Select Committee.

Yours sincerely



Geraldine Wilson

Executive Director, Centre for Aboriginal Health, NSW Ministry of Health